
 A Fiesta of Stories - Celebrating the stories of all the Communities and Cultures in Bristol 

FREE inclusive storytelling performances and training for Early Years 

Every Wednesday - from 30 April to 25 June 2025 

TWO Workshops for Adults @ 4-5 pm and 6.30-7.30pm 
TWO Storytelling Sessions for Children @ 9.30 -10am and 2-2.30pm  

A Fiesta of Stories is Back! Now on Wednesdays 

30 April Workshops: WE ALL are Special-Sensory Storytelling for Children with Additional Needs 

7 May Storytelling: We ALL are Special - Sensory Story - ALL the way from Australia! 

14 May Workshops: Sing Me a Story - Interweaving sound and song into story 

21 May Storytelling: Sing Me a Story - Stories Told in Sound and Song! 

4 June Workshop: Super Simple Science Stories - for EYFS Understanding the World Curriculum 

11 June Storytelling: Super Simple Science Stories - to help us understand our World! 

18 June Workshops: The Magic of Myths and Maths - Making Maths stories  

25 June Storytelling: The Magic of Myths and Maths - Stories with a Mathematical Twist! 

All events: are FREE to access and are delivered online.  

Storytelling sessions: For children aged two and above. Younger and older siblings welcome 

Participation is open - to all schools and Early Years settings, childminders and families in Bristol 

To register to take part - please contact Cassandra: cassandra.wye@gmail.com  

About Cassandra: Cassandra has been telling tales around the world for over 
30 years. She is passionate about the impact storytelling can have on children’s 
learning, especially for Early Years children.  

Funded by Bristol City Council Originators Fund.
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